
We had a great week! 

This week we talked all about St. 
Patrick's Day!

During our fine motor craft time, the 
kiddos did a great job making clover 

crowns, rainbows with pots of gold, four 
leaf clovers, and shamrock necklaces .

On Monday, Miss Katie came in for 
Music. We had fun dancing and singing 
along  to ”The Shamrock Shake”, ”Five 

Wee Leprechauns” and “Trying To 
Catch A Leprechaun”. 

On Wednesday, with Miss Ilia and 
Charlotte we played a rainbow counting 

puzzle game. The kiddos did a great 
job counting all the coins!

Next week we will be talking about all
the different jobs there are in our

community.

Some of the stories we read this week 
were:

Ten Lucky Leprechauns, Pete the Cat 
The Great Leprechaun Chase, Three 
Ways to Trap a Leprechaun, It’s St. 
Patrick’s Day Dear Dragon, and The 

Night Before St. Patrick’s Day. 

This month we will be learning about 
the color green and the diamond shape.
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Reminders

March 29th
No School 

April 1st
No School


